
Dream jars –Oak Class Recovery Curriculum  

 

The children participated in a lesson on their thoughts, fears and hopes during 

the very difficult time of lock down due to Covid -19. 

During our class discussion the children spoke about how lockdown and 

sometimes made them feel scared and trapped.  The children said they felt 

confused and sad not being able to their grandparents and friends. 

 

 

We decided to create ‘Dream Jars’ containing our hopes, dreams and goals for 

the new school year. 

We talked about the positive impact lockdown had on the environment and 

how it has taught us to appreciate things we didn’t really notice before, such as 

hugs and the freedom to choose where we go.  

We talked about how it was nice to be back in school so we could see and play 

with our friends again and have a feeling of ‘normality’. 

 

 

 

 


